
GSEP Shop News – April 2023
Shelly Ridge will be closed on the following dates:  

Wednesday April 5, Wednesday April 12 (open 10am-1pm)
Jane Seltzer will be closed on Saturday April 15

All stores will be closed on Saturday April 8 for the Easter Holiday Weekend

Purchases made in our council shops support Girl Scouts in our area!

Jane Seltzer                    Shelly Ridge                            Valley Forge                               Mobile

Attending Spring Sampler? The Shelly Ridge Shop will be open from 12-5:30  

for your shopping convenience before or after your program!

Shop @ GSEP 4/12-18  
and take 15% off your  

purchase of $75. 

Excludes awards, uniforms,  
Build-a-Bear and Heat Press.

Get Ready for  
Graduation with  

special  
commemorative 

items! We  
recommend  
asking your 

school  
for permission to 
wear a GS Stole 

($40), Cord ($31) 
or Tassel ($15).

It’s Volunteer Appreciation 
Month! Thank your Troop Leader 

with a gift from our shops!

We Love our Volunteers! April 
19-29, take 10% off Adult Official 

Apparel and more!
Bridging Kits are now in  

stock at all locations! Kits  
start at $8.00 each and include  
a certificate, Bridging Award,  

Membership Star with the  
appropriate disk, a special  

pencil and patch.  

Order yours here:
https://www.gsep.org/content/dam/gsep- 

redesign/documents/our-council/shop/
forms/Bridging%20Kit%20Order%20

Form%202023%20fillable.pdf

New Trefoil Finds in stock!
Gifts for your troop, all under $5 

each. New items now in stock.


